
 

 

QUESTIONS PURSUANT TO COUNCIL PROCEDURE 11.2 

The following question has been received, on notice, from Members: 
 
Question 
 
From Councillor Griffiths to the Partnerships Portfolio Holder 
(Councillor Placey):- 
 
“Following the Cabinet decision on the 26th of July relating to the Future of the 
Careline Service, many Careline customers fear that the decision has already been 
made, and that the current consultation is merely a smokescreen to privatise the 
service by the backdoor. 
 
What reassurances can the Portfolio Holder give to concerned Careline customers 
that the Cabinet will take note of the outcome of the current consultation, listen to the 
concerns of  service  users,  who are worried that a change in service  provider, could 
lead to an increase in costs, reduction of service, and have a detrimental impact on 
their quality of life?” 

 
NOTES:-  
 
(i) In reading out his question at the meeting, Councillor Griffiths may give 

a preamble and possibly a supporting statement. 
 
(ii) Pursuant to the requirements of Council Procedure Rule 11.7, the 

minutes of the meeting will record the text of the question plus any 
preamble or supporting statement (if any) together with the response 
given thereto. 

 
 
 


